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     PRESS NOTE 

     It is for the information of all concerned candidates that e-admit cards 

alongwith instructions to candidates have been uploaded on the website of the Commission for 

the Written Objective Type Examination for the posts of Lecturer (School New) Hindi to be held 

on 23-08-2020 from 12:00 Noon to 1:30 PM at all the District Head Quarters of Himachal 

Pradesh except Kinnaur & Lahaul -Spiti. The candidates may download the Admit Card through 

their Login ID from the website http://www.hppsc.hp.gov.in/hppscoafs/login.aspx) of the 

Commission.   

     The candidates must submit self attested photo copies of the 

documents on the day of Written Objective Type examination to the concerned invigilator in 

support of their eligibility as detailed in the advertisement, failing which their candidature will be 

rejected straightway and no further opportunity will be given to such candidates to submit the 

documents.  

They are advised to adhere the guidelines of State Government with 

regard to Covid-19 Pandemic as mentioned in the instructions to the candidates as well as SOP 

already uploaded on the website of the Commission.  They are also advised to wear the mask(s), 

keep sanitizer and transparent water bottle with them.   

 

      If, any candidate is declared COVID+ve or is under 

Home/Institutional Quarantine due to being in contact with COVID+ve, he/she is advised to 

inform his/her complete details with Mobile Number, Address, Roll Number either in the 

Control Room of H.P.Public Service Commission on telephone Nos. 0177-2623786 & 2629738 

or by e-mail; at  hppsc.shimla.71@gmail.com so that he/she may be facilitated to appear for the 

examination at the places indentified by the District Administration in the respective District of 

the State where special examination centre will be established as per guidelines of the State 

Government issued by the Government (in the Department of Personnel) vide letter No. Per (AP-

B) B (15)-19/2020-loose dated 31-07-2020.      

 

       For more detail please visit our website 

http://www.hppsc.hp.gov.in/hppsc/Home  or contact on telephone No.0177-2624313 and Toll free 

No.1800-180-8004.  

 

 

 

    

                Sd/- 

    (Ashutosh Garg ), IAS  

          Secretary, 

      H.P. Public Service Commission. 

           Phone No .0177-2623786. 
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